
 

 

FOGS  

157 Walderslade Road, Chatham, ME5 0LP 

01634 861 593 

fogs@sflt.org.uk 

2 February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our initiative to help raise awareness of our school charity, Friends of Greenacre School, 
we have organised a Valentine’s disco for our Year 7 and 8 students. This disco is one of the many 
events we plan to organise, to help build on the current positive relationship between our students, 
parents and teachers. 
 
The disco will be held at Greenacre Academy in the main hall on Friday 10th February 2023 from 
18:30 – 20:30. This will be held with our partner school Walderslade Girls. The cost of entry will be 
£3 and is required to be paid via Parent Pay by Wednesday 8th February 2023. 
 
In preparation for this event, we do ask if they have any song request to complete the form using 
the QR code below. All songs will be monitored and those with explicit language will not be allowed.  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your son/ward will have the opportunity to buy drinks and sweets from our Tuck shop so they will 

need to bring money for this, should they wish to. 

 

Kind regards 

 
 

Mrs A Adsett 

Chair of FoGs 


